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Calendar of Events 

October 4th – Bell County Young Republicans (7 pm at new 
Republican HQs) 
October 7th – Pints & Politics (6 pm at Dead Fish Grill) 
October 13th – John Carter’s Backyard Barbeque (6:30-9:30 pm, 
Johnny’s Outback Steaks & BBQ in Salado) 
October 19th – CTRW Chili Luncheon Fundraiser  
October 24 – November 4th – Early Voting 
October 27th – SARW General Meeting (11:30 am; Salado Civic 
Center) 
October 31st – Deadline for ordering Christmas Poinsettias (SARW 
Fall Fundraiser) 
November 4th – SARW Board Meeting (10 am, Library) 
 

NOV 8TH ELECTION DAY  
 

BOARD   

President                         Deborah Roberson   

Dkroberson.sarw@gmail.com 281-787-1073 

1st VP-Programs           Barbara Swarthout   

2nd VP-Membership     LaNora Miller 
3rd VP-Fundraising        Barclay McCort   

Secretary                        Rosalie Glass   

Treasurer                       Ann Moore 
   

CHAIRMEN       

Chaplain  Bobi Anderson 
Scholarships  Charmaine Barker 
Newsletter  Bobi Anderson 
Campaign Activities        Rosalie Glass 
Community Engagement Barclay McCort 
Hospitality                         Michele Melsha 
Parliamentarian/Bylaws  Marie Martch  
Awards   Shirley Stephenson 
PAC Treasurer/Chairman Marie Martch  
Publicity                            Barclay McCort 
Literacy                Shirley DeGraw 
Americanism/Caring for America   Kate McKinley 
Legislative  Ellen Staples  
Historian   Nancy Norris 
 

Donald Trump was in the public eye for 30 years before anyone 
accused him of being a racist – it was only when he ran against 
a Democrat that came up! 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

General Meeting,  SARW, Oct 27th 
Featured Speaker: Dr. Dawn Buckingham, candidate for Texas 
State Senate District 24, has accepted our invitation to speak to 
Salado SARW.  She will share her views on Obamacare and how it 
has affected the health care system as well as individuals who need 
insurance coverage.  In addition, she will enlighten the group on 
other issues of her choice.  Be sure to attend. 
 

Meal catered by: Ambrosia Tea Room 
Cost: $12 
Please RSVP by Friday, October 21, 2016 to Deborah Roberson 
at dkroberson.sarw@gmail.com or 281-787-1073. 
 

Salado Area Republican Women  
Renew your membership now for 2017! 
Please print and complete the membership form at the end of this 
newsletter and mail it with a $25 check to SARW P.O. Box 373, 
Salado TX 76571. 
 
Remember that your spouse can be an associate member.  Ask your 
friends and neighbors to join! 
La Nora Miller, 254-947-8556  lanoramiller61@gmail.com 
 

 

CTRW OCTOBER MEETING – FUNDRAISER 
 
October 19th – CTRW Chili Luncheon Fundraiser (11 am at 
Foundation Methodist Church; 10751 W. Adams Ave, Temple) 

  

The CTRW Annual Chili Luncheon Fundraiser is scheduled for 
October 19th at the Foundation United Methodist Church 
located at 10751 W. Adams Ave. in Temple. The luncheon 
begins at 11 am and will serve homemade chili & baked 
potatoes with all the fixings, along with homemade desserts. 
There will be a silent auction as well as a live auction.  RSVP 
by Monday. Oct. 17th by  emailing ctrwpac@gmail.com or 
texting/ calling Susan Parker at 254-232-5371 

 
 

 
 
 

mailto:Dkroberson.sarw@gmail.com
http://gmail.com/
tel:281-787-1073
mailto:lanoramiller61@gmail.com
mailto:ctrwpac@gmail.com
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President's Pen: 
Election 2016 is nearing the “Final Lap” of this vital 
political race. It is imperative we continue encouraging 
individuals to register to vote and vote early to avoid 
long lines on November 8th. If you know someone who 
may need a ride to the precinct polls, please offer to give 
them a ride. Recently, I helped family members apply 
for mail-in ballots. Whatever you can do to make people 
understand that their vote counts; it’s up to us to get the 
word out about what’s at stake in the 2016 Election.     
 
The new Trump/Pence campaign yard signs, buttons, 
and bumper stickers are available at the Republican 
Party of Bell County Headquarters located at 206 FM 
1237, Troy, TX.  Directions to Headquarters are as 
follows: I-35 North to Exit 306, turn left and 
Headquarters is on the right. Or you can travel FM 317 
North, turn right on FM 1237 (Pendleton Rd.) and 
Headquarters is on the left before you get to I-35. Let’s 
“Get The Vote Out.” 
 
United we stand and Keep Texas Red! 

Conservatively Yours, Deborah 

 

Remaining Presidential Debates (2) and Vice-
President Debate (1) 
 
Vice-President Debate – October 4th (Longwood University, 
Farmville, VA) 
 
2nd Presidential Debate – October 9th (Washington University, 
St. Louis, MO) 
 
3rd Presidential Debate – October 19th (University of Nevada-Las 
Las Vegas, Las Vegas, NV) 
 

 

Friends of NRA Banquet 
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 
Location: Tenroc, Blue Heron Room, Salado, TX 
Time: 6 - 10 pm 
Cost - $40 per person in advance or $50 at the door 
For more information or to RSVP, contact Monica 
Sobotka at 254-760-2784 or Renee Bustilloz at 254-
718-4542. 

 
 
Hope of the Nations 

Chaplains Column – Bobi Anderson 
 
Romans 15:1 I pray that God, who gives hope, will 

bless you with complete happiness and peace because 

of your faith. 
 
Paul wrote this to a church surrounded by people who 
believed in a pantheon of gods.  The Romans had a god 
for just about everything.  But none of those “gods” 
could offer the real hope that the One God offers us.  
The New Testament calls God by many names 
including: God of all comfort, of compassion, of peace, 
grace, glory and the God of HOPE.  And our God is not 
just the God for Christians and America. He is the God 
of Hope for all the nations. 
 
We live in an age of uncertainty.  Soon after the atom 
was split, Churchill said, “The one hope of this 
twentieth century is a return to the teachings of Jesus 
Christ.”  If anything, there is more to fear now, than 
then.  Fearful risks and tensions exist in our world today 
that we wouldn’t have dreamed of even 20 years ago.  
For many, around the world, tomorrow is a question 
mark.   There are a frightening number of people willing 
to commit suicide in order to harm even a few other 
innocent people for no rational reason – at least to 
most of us.  We now live in a world where hatred is no 
longer based on personal experience.  Who, of us, 
understands it?  And we cannot explain what we don’t 
understand.   
 
We, as followers of Christ, have one absolute 
assurance: that the words of Jesus Christ are true and 
will remain true until the end of time – and His words 
are words of hope.  Pray for our nation, pray for hatred 
to be far from us and pray that the God of hope will 
prevail in America. 
 

 
Many people want to serve God- but only as 
advisors! 
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PINTS AND POLITICS:  
October 7, 2016 
LOCATION: DEAD FISH GRILL, LAKE BELTON 
TIME: 6:00 TO 9:00 PM 

 
 
 

  
 
 

Mark your calendars for the 2nd annual 
John Carterôs Backyard Barbecue on October 
13th from 6:30-9:30 pm at Johnnyôs Outback 
Steaks & BBQ in Salado. Purchase tickets 

at https://www.johncarterforcongress.com/bbq" 

Hope to see you there! 
 

Bell County Young Republicans  

The Bell County Young Republicans next meeting is 
October 4th at 7 pm in the new Republican Party of Bell 
County headquarters. The featured speaker is Susan 
Parker. They will also hold a Killeen Block Walk 

on Saturday, October 8th, from 9 am-2 pm, to build support 
for our Republican ticket in November. For additional 

information, call 254-913-9451.  Come and support this 
group of motivated young people! 

 

 
If you have not registered to vote in the upcoming 
election NOW is the time to do so! YOU MUST 

REGISTER BY OCT. 11.   Bell County 

Information call 254-933-5774 Registration 
Application available at www.votetexas.gov 
 
 

 

 
Christmas Poinsettia Sales  
Bright red poinsettias in 6 inch pots with 4-6 blooms per 
plant.       
All proceeds go toward our scholarship fund. 
Deadline for ordering: October 31, 2016.   Cost is 
$12.00 each  
Write checks to SARW-PAC  Mail them to me: 
Barclay McCort, 406 Royal View Rd, Salado, TX 76571 
We will notify you as soon as the plants arrive so please 
give your email address.If you have not ordered from us 
before and are not a member of SARW we need the 
following information for filing a state report: Name, 
Address, Occupation, Place of Employment or Retired.  
 
Delivery date will be December 1st or 2nd at the Salado 
Civic Center. Since we are expecting to have over 150 
plants sold we ask you to kindly pick up your individual 
order. We are delivering to businesses. 
 Thanks for supporting our scholarship fund

 Seems we constantly hear about how Social Security is going to 
run out of money. But we never hear about welfare or food 
stamps running out of money! What's interesting is the first group 
"worked for" their money, but the second didn't.  

 

The cost of freedom is always high, but Americans have 
always paid it. And one path we shall never choose, and that 
is the path of surrender, or submission. 
John F. Kennedy 

 

 

https://www.johncarterforcongress.com/bbq
tel:254-913-9451
http://en.proverbia.net/citasautor.asp?autor=14002
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Community Volunteer Opportunity  
The Central Texas Area Museum invites you to 
volunteer during the 55th Scottish Gathering & Highland 
Games scheduled for November 11-13, 2016 on the 
grounds of the Salado Civic Center. This event brings 
thousands of visitors to Salado and does exhaust the 
volunteer resources of the Museum. So they are asking 
us to support the event by volunteering part of your 
weekend working at the event. Please contact Mary 
Mendez at the Museum, 254-947-5232, for additional 
information on volunteer times.  
 

THIS MONTH IN HISTORY 

 
Oct. 3, 1883, Abraham Lincoln signed a proclamation 
making the last Thursday in November Thanksgiving 
Day. 
Oct 4, 1957 the Space Race officially began with the 
Russians launching Sputnik 
Oct 6, 1927 the  first “talkie” motion picture opened in 
New York: The Jazz Singer 
Oct 7, 1765, The Stamp Act Congress met in New York, 
and we all know where that lead 
Oct 9, 1940 John Lennon was born in Liverpool, 
England and we also know where that lead 
Oct 12, 1492 Christopher Columbus found the 
Bahamas, and look what that lead to  
Oct 22, 1792 George Washington laid the cornerstone 
of the White House – we all are hoping for a BIG 
change there 
 

VOTE EARLY 

Salado Early Voting at the Civic Center:  

10/24 - 10/28    8am -5pm 

10/29    7am ² 7pm 

10/30    noon to 5pm  

10/31  ² 11/4   7am-7pm 

Last Day for Bell County to Receive Ballot by Mail  ² Nov 

8, 2016 by 7pm 

11/8  Election Day  -  Precinct 203 (Salado) voting -  Church 

of Christ Activity Center 225 N; Church Street  7am to 7 pm  

 
 
 

 

 
 

SOLDIER CARE PACKAGES 

For the past three years we have supported our deployed military, 
first two Marines, followed by support for 3 deployed from Ft. 
Hood. As of September we have 2 more Ft. Hood soldiers away  
from home whom we are sending care packages to. We try to send 
a large flat rate box a month. Occasionally at our meetings we ask 
for funds for buying items and for shipping costs. You may bring 
items to any meeting, or make a monetary donation anytime. If you 
would like to bring items here is a list suggested for soldiers’ care 
packages: 
Foot Powder; sample shampoos/hand creams, deodorant, hand 
sanitizers, Chap stick, Carmex, Blistex, baby wipes. Shave cream, 
non-aerosol only. 
Snacks like Sunflower seeds, nuts, packaged cookies, candy, cheese 
and cracker packs; sm jar peanut butter; trail mix, cereal bars, 
Noodle packs; beef jerky, individual cold drink mixes (Gatorade, 
Crystal Lite, etc. for water bottles). Coffee but not instant. 
AT&T Global Prepaid Phone cards – (Christmas is coming so these 
would be appreciated.) 
Men’s calf high socks or boot socks in black or white 
Games: Crossword puzzles, Word Find, small electronic games with 
batteries;  Books and magazines. Frisbees. 
  

 

 
There are three ways to get something done: do it 
yourself, employ someone to do it, or forbid your 
children from doing it - Monta Crane 

 
 
You are only young once, but you can stay immature indefinitely 
- Ogden Nash 

 

 
Salado Area Republican Women (SARW) 
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Membership Form for 2017 

 
Dues $25 per year 

Personal Information: 
 
Title: (Check one): Mrs. ___  Miss___  Ms.___ Dr.___  Judge__  Mr.___    Other________ 
 
First Name:______________                        Middle Name:_____________                  Last Name:_____________________ 
 
Address:_______________________City__________________St____Zip_______________ 
 
Name of spouse___________________                      Home Phone:______________________  
 
Work Phone:_____________________  Cell:______________________________ 
 
Email:________________________     Occupation:___________________________ 
Required by law for PAC reporting 
 
Type of Membership: Check one:  SARW______ Associate_______ 
 
SARW Member is a Republican woman who wants SARW to be her primary Federated Republican Women’s club.  
Associate Member is a Republican man who wants to support SARW or is a Republican Woman who already belongs 
to a primary Federated Republican Women’s  
Club and also wants to support SARW. 

Please return this form along with a check payable to SARW totaling $25 per membership to:   

SARW, PAC; PO Box 373; Salado, TX 76571 
 
SARW Information: 

¶ The objectives of Salado Area Republican Women are to: 

¶ Inform our members and the electorate through political education 

¶ Increase effectiveness of women in the cause of good government through political participation. 

¶ Foster loyalty to the Republican Party and to promote its principles, and candidates in all elections including 
non-partisan elections. 

¶ Work for the election of the Republican Party’s nominees 
 
We are Republican because we believe in: 

¶ Lower taxes & limited government 

¶ Unlimited opportunity for all 

¶ Security for the Homeland 

¶ Parental authority 

¶ And we respect individual achievement with self-reliance 
  

Disclaimer:  Paid for by Salado Area Republican Women, PAC, P.O. Box 373, Salado, TX 76571 A nonprofit Organization under Section 527 of the Internal Revenue 
Code. Contributions to SARW-PAC are not Tax Deductible as Charitable Contribution for Federal Income Purposes.  Corporate Contributions are Not 
Permitted.  Not authorized by any candidate or committe.
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